
Important Notice 

about Intensive Japanese Language Courses 

 

All international students have mandatory intensive Japanese language courses over 
long holidays during the first two years of their program. These intensive courses are 
an important part of the KUAS curriculum and key to quickly acquiring Japanese 
literacy. 
Students who are planning to travel overseas during their long vacations 
should take these courses into consideration, and ensure that their travel plans 
do not overlap. 
 
The final dates and times of the Japanese intensive courses will be announced prior 
to all long holidays. For your reference, these courses were held on the following 
dates during previous school years. 
 
Students are recommended to await confirmation of course dates and times 
before planning holiday travel, etc. 
 
[Faculty of Engineering] 
[Faculty of Bioenvironmental Sciences] 
[Faculty of Economics and Business Administration] 
・2024 Fall Semester Intensive Courses 
February 5 to March 12 
・2023 Spring Semester Intensive Course 
August 5 to August 11, and August 19 to August 25 
 
 
※Please note that the above dates are for your reference only. Future class dates may change. 


